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Dear Ms Jevans, 

Edward Daffarn 

sjeyaos@kctmo.org.uk 

Re: Grenfell Tower RA 

03 January 2016 23:30:48 

I hope you had a nice Christmas and New Year. 

Thank you for visiting my flat just prior to the holidays and for listening to some of my 

concerns regarding the relationship between residents on Lancaster West and the TMO. 

If you are really serious in your offer to sit down with members of the Grenfell Tower 

Resident Association in order to work together to improve these relationships then I would 

be happy to speak to other Lead Representatives with a view of setting up a meeting early 

in the New Year? 

However, to save everyone's time, please do not agree to meeting with us unless your 

motives are entirely genuine and you are willing to use your power within the TMO to 

instigate positive change for our community. 

I can assure you that most residents are totally fed up with with the ill treatment and lack 

of meaningful resident involvement we are subjected to by the TMO and would be willing 

to work to find an alternative way forward. 

I shall look forward to hearing from you in the near future. 

Regards, 

Edward Daffarn 

134 Grenfell Tower 
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